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The Permanent Forum expresses appreciation to Mr. Parshuram Tamang and Mr.
Yuri Boichenko for their draft questionnaire for United Nations agencies and
requests the secretariat of the Permanent Forum to use the questionnaire in
seeking information from agencies for its future sessions. The Permanent Forum
also supports requests from States that they receive a similar questionnaire and
requests the secretariat to carry through this request, in consultation with
members of the Permanent Forum.
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Methods of Work, Cooperation


